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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 Carrying 

Charges   
Due   

2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12  13 

14 15             16 17 18 19 20 

21 22      23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

JANUARY 

Office Closed 

Late 

Charges  

Posted 

Martin Luther 

King Jr Day 

Office Closed 

Attorney  Ref 

Board 

Meeting 

Office Closed 
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Highleah 

Highlights 

2001 Pembroke C. West 

Independence, MO 64057 

Highleah Office:   816-257-0070 

Maintenance Emergency:  913-894-3441 

Non-Emergency Police:  816-325-7300 

Web-site:     Highleah.com 
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The clubhouse is getting a new facelift.  So it 
will be unavailable from January 2nd - Jan-
uary 22nd.  When the hardwood floors are 
being refinished the office will be closed on 

January 12th. 

Just a reminder that ice melt is available at 
the office.  Just bring a container with you to 
the office or maintenance shop and we will 

fill it for you. 

The board meeting for January will held on 

the 22nd due to the holiday on the 15th. 
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Recipe Corner  

Broccoli Cheese Soup 

 

Bring to boil: 4 cups water and 4 

chicken bouillon cubes 

Add: 2 12oz bags chopped broccoli 

3 cups O’Brien hash browns 

Bring back to boil and boil for 5 

minutes.  Turn on medium heat and 

stir in 2 cans cream of chicken soup 

and 1 lb. box of Velveeta cheese cut in 

chunks, (I use about 1 1/2 lbs.).  Stir 

until dissolved.  

If you have a recipe you would like to share, 

let us know for the next newsletter. 
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Maintenance has a new look. 

Thanks Kevin for the updated 

look with new shirts and jeans. 

We currently have several units on the 
market.  Just a reminder that if you refer 
someone who moves in there is a finders 
fee of $200.00.   



Page: 4 

 

Furnace filters are free at the office.  Remember to change them once a 

month to keep you furnace in tip top shape. 

 When using the resident portal use your 
checking account number and routing 

number so that you are not charged a 
convenience fee. 

 

Please call the office if you need to make 

payment arrangements on any service re-
quest charges.  You will have a late fee 
accessed to your account for any monies 
due.  
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A Big Thank You to everyone who attended the Holiday Tea.  

A special  Thank You to Marilyn Nevils, Dan Jeffers, Tony 

Pulford, Amy Scott and Tina Windhausen for all their hard 

work in making our first Seniors event a success. We had  

around 40 attend and have  heard a lot of positive feedback .  

Thank You to those who stayed and helped clean up.  If you are 

interested in helping plan something for February  please con-

tact the office.  Here are a few pictures from the day. 
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 We have just completed all annual in-

spections.  There was an abundance of  

service requests created and we would 

like to ask for 

your patience 

as mainte-

nance works to 

complete them 

all.  

From Our  

Maintenance 
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Mailboxes are for postage 

mail only.  Personal 

notes are not to be 

placed in a mailbox. 

As snowy days approach us just a reminder that 
Maintenance will shovel all stoops and a path to 
your driveway and all streets.  Please clear your 

porches of all items to make removal of snow 
easier. They only do snow removal when there is 
2 inches or more.  They also welcome any help 
on those days shoveling.  Contact Kevin if you 

are interested in helping. 
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